
 

  

WSC MEETING SUMMARY 
 

COMMITTEE NAME Central Goulburn Water Services Committee Meeting 

MEETING DATE 20 July 2017 

ATTENDEES 

WSC members: David Kerr (Acting Chair), Murray McDonald, Ruth McGrath, Daniel 
Mongan, Ray Sellwood & Greg Perry  

GMW attendees: Greg Shannon (Customer Service Manager), Matthew Todd (Acting 
Customer Service Coordinator), Peter Clydesdale (Regional Manager - Central), Peter 
Egglestone (Interface & Innovation Manager), Stephen Starkey (East Program Delivery 
Manager), Gup Ortlipp (Team Leader Resource Management) 

Lyndall Ash (DEWLP) 

APOLOGIES Susan Weardon, Stuart Young & Peter Hacon (CG WSC Members), Peter Clydesdale & 
Mick Souter (GMW) 

 

Main Topics Discussed 

Connections Update   

• Gave the WSC member an update on the project. They discussed changes to the PCG with a new chair and a 
change in GMW Board member. 

• They also gave an update on the Operational Rules, spoke about some innovations that are in the discussion with 
GMW, briefed on the Crown Land dealings, discussed the 2017 winter Works program and gave an update on the 
Reconfiguration Plans – the number and progress 

Water Resource Update  

• Provided the WSC an update on the Water Resource position and the outlook for the season 
• All systems have a seasonal Allocation 
• Storages are in a better position than this time last year 
• Rainfall outlook not as good as this time last year 
• Early reserve for 2018/19 established in the Murray System and partly established in the Goulburn System 
• Risk of spill is still high on the Murray System and above the trigger point on the Goulburn System 
Planned Winter Works  

• Discussed with the members about the large winter works program in Central Goulburn and how works were 
progressing well with June being a dry month so all program should be finished before the irrigation season starts 

 


